## **HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL**



## Inspire Achieve Celebrate

Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255

E-mail: <a href="mailto:enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk">enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk">www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk</a>

**Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman** 

23<sup>rd</sup> February 2021

Dear parents,

I'm sure you have heard the latest government announcement that schools will open to all children from Monday 8<sup>th</sup> March. We look forward to welcoming all our children back into school on this date. School will be organised as it was before the January lockdown. There will still be measures in place to keep everyone safe such as classes being in bubbles and not mixing with other groups, staggered drop off and collection times and a one way system. Before we welcome everyone back on the 8<sup>th</sup> of March I will send out further details of how school will be organised and the systems in place to help us keep everyone safe. In the meantime you can prepare to return to school and continue with remote learning for another 7 days! Looking forward to seeing you all again soon.

Regards,

Mark Whyman









